
 

  

ATTENDANCE 

TARGET – 95% Stars of the week.  

Friday 7th March 2025 

Headteachers Message 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,  

Thank you for you continued support of the children this week. The children’s efforts to ‘be the best they can be’ 

are evident throughout the school. I’ve had the pleasure to do the best part of a headteacher’s job this week. Shock 

parents by making a call home to say how well their child is working in school. I feel it is so important to have a 

relationship with the whole team around the child and therefore it is important to celebrate the positives.  

Over the coming weeks I’m looking forward to seeing more and more children getting rewards and I will make 

more calls home to celebrate the successes of the children. 

During discussions with the children this week the use of gaming has come up a lot with many playing games with 

chat features enabled. I’ve included an advice sheet for parents to support you in keeping your child safe online if 

your child plays games with a chat feature on them. 

Next week  

Grant Hopkins 

Interim Headteacher 

 

 

Wren – 90.0% 

 

Robin – 94.4% 

 

Magpie – 96.6% 

 

Jackdaw – 89.9% 

 

Gull -100.0 % 

 

Kingfisher – 93.1% 

 

Woodpecker – 95.7% 

 

Eagle – 90.4% 

 

Total – 93.6 % 

 

Robin – 

Daisney 

William 

Magpie – 

Jackson, 

Sarah, 

Milcah, 

Iremide, 

Tyler 

Jackdaw – 

Leo, Harry 

James, 

Delilah, 

Poppy 

Gull – 

Niayesh, 

Harry, Eve, 

Jude 

Woodpecker –  

Bobbie, Jace, 

Grace, Rowan 

Eagle – Louis, 

Laura, Kaggwa, 

Darcy 

LITTLE HEATON NEWS 
Learning Together We Grow In Faith 

Wren - Lano 

 Kingfisher – 

Lucas, Dexter, 

Sofia S, Skyla 



 

 

 

 

  

This week Year 3 we began wearable Tech unit, looking at how digital tech now 
influences what we wear. From Spectacles to VR sets. 

In RE in Year 4 this week, we have finished our unit on religious journeys and 
created our own journey bags for people who follow religion as they 
experience their own life journey. In maths, we have ben tackling out fractions 
unit and Year 4 have worked really hard to understand mixed numbers and 
improper fractions. 

This Week across the school..  

RECEPTION ROBINS HAVE BEEN EXPLORING OUR NATURAL 

ENVIRONMENT LOOKING FOR BUGS AND MINIBEASTS.  WE LEARNT 

THAT THEY LOVE DARK, DAMP PLACES TO LIVE.   

 

WE ALSO ENJOYED MAKING PANCAKES THIS WEEK TO MARK 

THE CELEBRATION OF SHROVE TUESDAY THE START OF LENT.  

MRS O'BOYLE DEMONSTRATED HOW TO TOSS A PANCAKE, AND 

THE CHILDREN MADE DELICIOUS PANCAKES TOPPED WITH 

LEMON A LITTLE SUGAR, SOME EVEN HAD CHERRIES INSIDE. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in Year 5, the children have been super scientists and have discovered that the 
bigger the parachute, the longer it takes to reach the ground due to increased air 

resistance. There was great excitement on Wednesday during their Design and 
Technology lesson when the Doodlers arrived in the classroom; lots of fun was had 

experimenting with different writing tools. The children can't wait to make their own in 
the coming weeks!  

HI GUYS, WAS REALLY IMPRESSED WITH SOME OF THE YEAR 6'S TODAY WHO GOT TOGETHER IN 

MATHS AND WERE HAVING A FASCINATING DEBATE SHARING THE WORK THEY HAD DONE AND 

EXPLAINING TO EACH OTHER HOW THEY HAD SOLVED THEM. HAVE TO MENTION A SPECIAL SHOUT 

OUT TO ERNEST WHO TALKED THE ENTIRE GROUP THROUGH ONE OF THE QUESTIONS THAT THEY 

HAD BEEN UNSURE ABOUT AND WORKED TOGETHER TO SOLVE. 

 

Our Stars of the Week! 



 



 

 

 

21st March – Little Heaton Book Day/Book Fair in School 

 
25th March – Rec/Y1/Y2 Cake Sale After School 

27th March – Parent Reading Breakfast 

Dates for your Diary 

17th March - Mrs Noon Joins Little Heaton 

20th March – Y5 Learning Exhibition 


